

February 24, 1986

Mr. Fred Miller Mid-American Recreation

Dear Mr. Miller:

The enclosed Receipt for Loan form reflects the approximate date that you made the loan to the UDT-SEAL Museum Association, Inc.

Please read the conditions of the loan on the back of the form; sign the original and return it in the self-addressed stamped envelope; retain the copy for your files.

Thank you for your most generous loan and for your continued support of this worthwhile living memorial to those who serve and have served in the Navy's NCDVs, UDTs and SEALs.

Sincerely,

N.H. Olson

Captain, U.S. Navy (Retired)

Director

A1A, NORTH HUTCHINSON ISLAND • PO. BOX 1117 FORT PIERCE, FLORIDA 33454 • (305) 464-FROG